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IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Office 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 

September 13, 1976 
LEE Liu IE-76-1378 331 

VICE PRESIDENT - ENGINEERING 

Mr. George Lear, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch 3 
Division of Operating Reactors 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Lear: 

This letter is in response to your letter of August 11, 
1976 requesting an evaluation of the Duane Arnold Energy Center 
(DPEC) with regard to the degraded voltage condition which occurred 
at Millstone Unit No. 2 in July, 1976. Iowa Electric's investigation 
indicates that degraded voltage conditions of a greater magnitude 
than occurred at Millstone would not adversely affect safe operation 
of the DAEC. However, it is not possible to presently answer all 
the questions in your letter in detail.  

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation 
with Mr. John Guibert and Mr. Edward Verdery of your office on 
September 9, 1976 requesting that the deadline for this submittal 
be extended to October 15, 1976. Thank you for your consideration 
of this request.  

Very truly yours, 

Lee iu 
Vice President, Engineering 

LL/KAM/ms 

cc: K. Meyer 
D. Arnold 
J. Shea (NRC) 
L. Root 
File A-107


